
BOARD OF FIRE & POLICE COMMISSIONERS 
100 NORTH ISLAND AVENUE 

BATAVIA, ILLINOIS 60510 
 

          

 

January 11, 2022 

 

 

 

 MEETING CHANGE NOTICE 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Batavia Board of Fire & Police Commissioners 

will be changing the Tuesday, February 1, 2022, Regular meeting to Tuesday, February 

15, 2022.  The reason for this change is to conduct Police Officer interviews. This meeting 

will start at noon and will be held in the Police Conference Room. 

 

 
      By Order of the Batavia Board of Fire & Police Commissioners 


